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William Paterson College 'Alumni Committee Member

Dear Colleague and Friend:
May 10, 1990

Hobart Manor is the "centerpiece" of our campus. Originally
the home of the family of Garret Hobart, Vice President of the
United states, it serves as our tie to the past and our focus for
the future.

starting with the recognition of the Manor as a state and
national landmark in 1976, the worn college treasure was stabilized
in 1987 through considerable efforts of the college.

with the structure soundness of the building assured, the
Alumni Association raised the funds to furnish the Dining Room and
the Billiards Room.

We turn to you the William Paterson College Faculty and Staff
and the regional community to share in this prestigious project to
continue the building's refurbishment.

On June 16, at 8:00 p.m. Mark Russell, political satirist and
former William Paterson College Distinguished Lecturer, will once
again delight us with an evening of bipartisan comedy and
irreverent song to benefit the restoration of Hobart Manor.

Will you join us? Quite simply, we need your support to
reclaim the soul of this grand building.

Sincerely,

/zDr. Ken Job
Hobart Manor Restoration
Committee

Anna Daube Freund
Chairperson,
Alumni Hobart Manor committee


